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Dear Students and Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that The New Indian School Umm Al Quwain is hosting its 

Investiture Ceremony on May 29, 2024. This esteemed event marks a significant moment in our 

school's calendar as we bestow responsibilities upon our deserving students to lead and serve 

the school community. 

The Investiture Ceremony is a symbol of leadership, responsibility, and commitment. It is an 

occasion where we acknowledge the potential and capability of our students to guide their peers 

towards excellence. 

The ceremony will commence at 08: 55 A.M.in the stage area.During the ceremony, our 

distinguished guests, faculty members, and students will witness the formal appointment of the 

new Head Boy, Head Girl and other Leaders for the academic year 2024-2025.  

The Investiture Ceremony also serves as a platform to inspire our students to uphold the values 

of integrity, responsibility, and respect towards one another, thereby fostering a culture of 

excellence and camaraderie within our school community. 

We encourage all parents and guardians to extend their heartfelt congratulations to the newly 

appointed leaders and to continue supporting them in their journey towards making a positive 

difference in the school. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa 
Principal 


